
Barefoot Addo Elephant Lodge Has 
All PPE Measures In Place & Are 
Ready For Reopening

Barefoot Addo Elephant Lodge has developed 
a set of safety standards to mitigate the 
possibility of COVID-19, ensuring we offer a 
combination of uncompromised safety and the 
luxury boutique safari lodge experience.

Our accommodation is safely spread out and 
rooms lend themselves to social distancing and 
self-isolation for our guests, offering complete 
peace of mind.

Employees have been trained to offer smart and 
contactless hospitality. 

Protecting Our Staff
Before returning to work, all staff are screened 
daily and isolated if necessary. 

Temperature Screening And Hand Sanitation
All guests and staff have their temperatures 
taken daily. Hand sanitizing stations (using 
industrial-strength sanitizer) have been 
deployed throughout suites, the lodge and 
vehicles, and in all guest and staff areas. 
NB: Guests to please ensure masks are worn at all 
times and to sanitise regularly.

Game Drive Safety
No more than six guests per game vehicle. No 
sharing of binoculars or equipment. Vehicles 
are disinfected between drives and snacks and 
refreshments are individually packaged. 

Social Distancing
All of our guest accommodations are 
freestanding units & seating spaces in our 
lodges and public areas have been substantially 
decreased to ensure adequate social distancing 
for complete comfort and peace of mind.

Food & Beverage Services
Our dining facilities have been rearranged to 
encourage social distancing measures. Guest 
meals are individually plated, observing strict 
food hygiene protocols, and dining areas 
disinfected after each meal.

Housekeeping Protocols
Our Housekeeping staff use hotel industrial 
strength chemicals and have implemented strict 
protocols with regards to deep cleaning, as well 
as the frequency, of sanitizing of guest rooms 
and public areas. 

 Stay safe and healthy!


